

The Bemrose School



Uttoxeter New Road, Derby, DE22 3HU Executive Headteacher: Mr N. Wilkinson B.Ed Hons. NPQH.

Tel: 01332 366711 E-mail: admin@bemrose.derby.sch.uk Website: www.bemrose.derby.sch.uk

NW/LR

June 2020

Dear Parents & Carers

I am taking this opportunity to inform you that we are changing our uniform supplier. Our new supplier is Uniform Direct.

In making this decision we have not moved away from the quality of the uniform, nor have we increased prices. We are working with an experienced company that will meet the standards we wish our pupils to be dressed for school.

We feel that this supplier will give better access to the uniform for parents all year round, access by the internet and through the store.

There is a link on the school website that parents can access for more information.

http://www.bemrose.derby.sch.uk/primary-uniform/

If there are any questions, please do not hesitate to speak with us.

Best regards

Mr Neil Wilkinson

Executive Headteacher



st Midlands





















